
[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Date] 

[Principal's Name] 

[School's Name] 

[School's Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code] 

Dear [Principal's Name], 

I am writing to formally appeal the recent expulsion of my child, [Child's Name], from [School's 

Name]. We understand and respect the school's policies concerning student behavior; however, 

we believe that the circumstances leading to this decision involve significant peer influences that 

need to be addressed. 

[Child's Name] has faced unprecedented peer pressure from certain classmates, which has 

negatively impacted their decision-making and behavior. We acknowledge that their actions 

were inappropriate, but I urge you to consider the external pressures they were subjected to, 

which played a critical role in these decisions. 

Since the incident, [Child's Name] has reflected upon their actions and expressed a commitment 

to improve and learn from this experience. We have also sought the help of a counselor to 

provide support and guidance. 

We kindly request a reconsideration of the expulsion decision, as [Child's Name] truly values 

their education and the friendships built at [School's Name]. We are committed to working 

closely with the school to ensure that such issues do not arise in the future. 

Thank you for considering our appeal. We hope for a positive resolution that will allow [Child's 

Name] to return to school and continue their educational journey. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


